
NEW BRUNSWICK INSURANCE BOARD 

To:  All Insurers Transacting Business in New Brunswick 

Bulletin:  NBIB Information Bulletin 2007-3 

Subject:  Change in Filing Date for Private Passenger vehicles 

Date:  September 11, 2007 

Due to the late release of Exhibit AU15-D from the General Insurance Statistical Agency 
(GISA) the Board will extend the filing deadline for private passenger vehicles to Oct 15, 
2007.  The Board will also extend the effective date for new business to Feb 15, 2008, 
renewal dates will remain at March 1, 2008. 

This extension is intended to allow sufficient time for automobile insurers to fully review 
the data prior to making their filing. IAO will be filing late, but will be approved by the 
Board in time for companies wishing to adopt IAO rates for the Oct 15 deadline. 

Companies wishing to file prior to Oct 15 may do so. 

For further information in this regard, please contact the Manager Insurance Services.  


